
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Friday 22nd September 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Teach Your Monster are the creators of an award-winning series of 

games which help children master the key first stages of reading 

and numeracy. Teach Your Monster were founded 2011 by the 

Usborne Foundation, established by Peter Usborne CBE. 

 

We're using Teach Your Monster games at school and your child will benefit more from this if they can play 

at home. The games are free to play on a PC and laptop, or you can download the Teach Your Monster 

games from the app store for mobiles and tablet. 

 

To play on the website, visit www.teachyourmonster.org and start playing in seconds. 

 

For the website and app you will need to sign up or login with a parent account. You can then use the 

details on your child’s password card to add your child as an existing player to your home account. This will 

allow the children to play with the same monsters at home as they do in school.  Your child’s password card 

will come home today. 

 

If you have any trouble getting started, please let us know.  

 

 

 

 

 

Mrs J. Cockerill    Miss H. Johnson & Mrs H. Balaam  Mrs D. Reynolds 

Deputy Headteacher/ English Lead  Year 1 Class Teachers     Headteacher 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  -  BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

http://www.norwood-school.co.uk/

